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Staffing for September 2025 

Whilst we are still enjoying all the fun that summer term brings, preparations are already taking 

place for the autumn term. Please see below to find out who your child’s class teacher will be 

next year. In addition to their new teacher, Classes will be supported as always by our wonderful 

team of Teaching Assistants. 

This year, we are excited to be including our new nursery class in these plans and are pleased to 

share that Mrs Bishop and Mrs Pullen will be our nursery staff team. They are looking forward to 

meeting nursery families at our new starter meeting in July and sharing some of their plans for 

the year ahead. If you would like to attend this meeting to learn a little more about our nursery 

provision, please contact the school office, who will share further details and book you in. 

We are also delighted to welcome a new class teacher to Team TG! Mr Kirk is an experienced 

teacher, having worked for many years in another Warrington school. He will officially join our 

staff team in September, but will be visiting us over the next few weeks and spending some time 

with Year 4 ahead of the autumn term. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nursery Team Mrs Bishop and Mrs Pullen 

Reception Mrs Ollerton 

Year 1 Mrs Nickson (3 days) and Miss Dunn (2 days) 

Year 2 Miss Roberts 

Year 3 Miss Bond 

Year 4 Mrs Lea (4 days) and Mrs Milward (1 day) 

Year 5 Mr Kirk 

Year 6 Mrs Kelly 
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Tuesday 17th June Reception trip to Smithills Farm 

Tuesday 17th—Wednesday 18th 

June 

Year 2 residential to Fox Howl, Delamere Forest 

Thursday 19th June NSPCC Speak Out, Stay Safe workshops for years 2, 5 and 6 

Friday 20th June Year 4 Sunshine Assembly, 9.10am 

Thursday 26th June Year 2 Share a Lesson, 2.15pm 

Friday 27th June Sports Day  

Wednesday 2nd July Transition day for all classes 

Wednesday 2nd and Thursday 3rd 

July 

Year 6 transition days for those children going to Culcheth High 

School 

Friday 4th July Reception Sunshine Assembly, 9.10am 

Friday 4th July Year 6 OPAL project, pm 

Friday 4th July Year 5 North America exhibition, 2.30pm 

Wednesday 9th July Year 4 Feast of Choirs performance at the Parr Hall, 7pm 

Monday 14th July Annual reports sent to parents 

Wednesday 16th July Two performances of the KS2 summer production at Culcheth 

High School 

Friday 18th July Year 6 Leavers Assembly, 1.30pm 

Friday 18th July School closes for summer, 2.30pm 

Summer Term Diary Dates 

Dates may be added or altered—please 

keep an eye on them in each newsletter! 
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Well done Year 1! 

Year 1 have worked very hard this week. They have completed their Phonics Screening 

Check and prepared for today’s Sunshine Assembly! Well done Year 1, we are proud of 

your hard work and your wonderful performance this morning. 

We have two more Sunshine Assemblies to look forward to this term: Year 

4’s on Friday 20th June and Reception’s on Friday 4th July. 

Transition 

Now that staffing for the new school year has been decided, transition sessions will 

begin to take place. Children will spend the morning of the 2nd July with their new class 

teacher in their new classrooms. Additional transition opportunities are also being ar-

ranged between classes and plans for those children who may require a little extra sup-

port with the transition process are being put into place.  

Please speak to your child’s current class teacher if you have any concerns about transi-

tion for your child and would like to discuss the process in more detail. 

Sports Day 

Unfortunately, the weather was against us on Sports Day and it has therefore been 

moved to our reserve date of Friday 27th June.  

Let’s hope the rain stays away this time! Timings remain the same, please see below: 

 

KS2: Family members are asked to arrive at 9.15am for a 9.30am start 

Reception and KS1: Family members are asked to arrive at 1.15pm for a 1.30pm start 

 


